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Our Mission Is
Student Success

Have you thought about becoming a 
homestay family for an International 
student in Mission School District?

We are looking for new Homestay families who have 
a passion for horses and/or horse riding, are you one of 
those new families? 

Canada is known around the world as a strong and free country.  Staying with 
a Canadian family is an enriching cultural experience and an important 
component of our program. One of the reasons for success in the program is 
that the English instruction received in our schools is reinforced by the English 
immersion environment in the home.

Every year we have international students coming to MIssion to become part 
of a family like yours.  Mission is well known for the personal attention and 
exceptional care we give our students.  Students and host families have 24/7 
emergency support available to them by our Homestay Coordinator. Students 
are carefully matched with families that share similar hobbies and interests 
which is essential to a successful placement.  Students are met at the airport 
by their host families upon arrival and bid farewell through teary eyes upon 
departure.

We have students that are arriving to study in Mission from over 20 
different countries.  They choose Mission because of the outdoors and 
natural environment that we offer and how close we are to 
neighbouring cities.  One of the draws to our program has always been 
the welcoming horse families for students that would like to ride while 
in Canada. 

We are looking for homestay families that can share their passion for 
horses and horse riding with our incoming International students by 
being a host family.

If you would like more information about becoming a homestay family, 
contact us by email:
homestay@mpsd.ca or international@mpsd.ca

If you are interested in applying, please visit our sign up portal on our 
website: 
Homestay Sign Up

Best Regards,
Colleen Hannah
she/her
Director International Education
Mission Public Schools




